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Dear Chair Nathanson,

What possible sense can this make?  It falls into the same category as seeking political retribution by sending
Oregon State University to randomly test eastern Oregon counties for COVID-19 cases in order to find enough
ammunition to shut down commerce and mobility in those areas while letting our major cities be destroyed by
anarchist terrorists.  There is no emotional maturity on our state leadership.  We are pretty much doomed.

Sincerely,

Gordon Graham
33956 River View Dr
Hermiston, OR 97838
gordon.graham@eotnet.net
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